
Trustees of Trust Funds Meeting
Thursday 19 July 2017

at the Town Hall Annex, Temple NH
Draft

Minutes to Meeting

Meeting began at 08:10 AM.
Present were: Sherry Fiske, Iphigenia Hatt, William Letendre, Trustees of the Trust Funds

Motion passed to approve minutes of last meeting, of 03 May 2017, as written.

1. Voted that monies from the Hayward-Davidson Fund be used to clean and reset Hayward and
Davidson family gravestones in the Town Cemetery on General Miller Highway, amount not to
exceed $1,200. Verbal estimate received from Peterborough Marble and Granite.

2. Voted that monies from the Bragg Fund be used to replace and repair the baseball diamond backstop
in the playground on General Miller Highway, as quoted by Cheshire Fence, amount not to exceed
$8,000.  A deposit of $3,000 will be sent to Cheshire Fence; an application for supplemental funds
has been submitted to the Trustees of the Temple 250th Anniversary Fund. Work will begin in
September, 2017.

Meeting adjourned at 08:40 AM.

Minutes submitted by William Letendre


